
GGAISRTAS

Dated: 18/09/2021 

NOTIFICATION 

It is informed that CAT I scheduled for 17th & 18th September 2021, will now be held on 24th 

& 25th September 2021 respectively. Date Sheet will be released shorty and will be displayed at 

University website, LMS & icloud. 

Students are advised to adhere to new date sheet. 

Controller of Examination 
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